Town of Barre
Public Hearing/2019 Budget
October 30, 2019

Present: Supervisor Sean Pogue
Councilman Richard Bennett
Councilman Larry Gaylard, Absent
Councilman Lynn Hill
Councilman Tom McCabe, Absent

Others present: Maureen Beach, Town Clerk; Janice Grabowski, Jerry
Solazzo. Kerri Richardson, Richard Cox, Gary Palmer.

Supervisor Pogue called the public hearing to order at
6:10pm.

Supervisor Pogue discussed the reason for the meeting, to
discuss the proposed budget for 2020. He stated that there was a
Legal Notice published in the Daily News stating the date and time
of this Public Hearing.

Several items were discussed by those present:
the 2% raise for some positions,
health care cost for town,
the Fire District Budget,
Dog Control Account,
the salary for the justice,
the 2% tax cap

Richard Bennett made a motion to adjourn the Public Hearing,
seconded by Lynn Hill seconded.
Public Hearing was closed at 7:22pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Maureen Beach, Town Clerk



